Email submission by Ben Baker.

Department of Communications’ Review of the national Triple Zero (000) operator 2014.

‘My submission for someone to think about would be to design a mobile app that would work on all
"app" devices (Apple, Android & Google etc) that people could tap on the app, then choose from

options of Fire, Police & Ambulance.

In addition it would also take the phones current GPS location for better tracking coordination and
could also allow the user to enter in additional details about the issue.

Data obviously would be fed to the 'central hub' that currently operates the 000 call center for
confirmation or something.

Vague idea but could have potential. =)’
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